Friday 25th May
Highams Park Lake
We are planning to visit Highams Park Lake on Friday 25th May to release the developing frogs back into the lake before half term and to observe the changes that have occurred since we were last there.
We will be leaving at approx. 9.15 for the morning group and 1.00pm for the afternoon group.

In order to do this we need parent/carer volunteers.

Please let a member of the Nursery staff know if you are able to help.

Many thanks

Mrs Garrett
